To whom it may concern,

I support the "Health Insurance (Certain Types of Abortion) Amendment
Bill 2013" because of the following reasons:

- any child, born or unborn should not be discriminated against based
on their sex, particularly when it comes down to the decision as to
whether they live or die

- it is not right to take funding for legitimate Medicare benefits and
use those funds to terminate children because of a sex preference

- as has been seen in history and throughout the world, this policy
will lead to females being terminated in favour of males, which will
lead to an imbalance in society and many social problems that come
with that imbalance

I personally find the line of thinking that would permit and then
finance the abortion of children for any reason repulsive, violent,
destructive and abhorrent.

Regards

Matthew Prince





